

SOUTH AFRICAN CONSULATE-GENERAL:MILAN CONSOLATO GENERALE DEL SUDAFRICA: MILANO

Vicolo San Giovanni sul Muro, 4 - 20121 Milano • Casella Postale 1468 - 20123 Milano Tel. +39.02.8858581 - Fax +39.02.72011063 - E-Mail: saconsulate.milan@dirco.gov.za

Milan, 19 May 2014

Office of the Honorary Consul of South Africa Corso Firenze 11/10 16136 GENOVA

Dear Honorary Consul Mr Enrico De Barbieri,

I wish to once again extend my heartfelt thanks to you and the Organizing Committee of the 16th edition of GEF, The World Festival of Creativity in Schools, especially also to the President Cav. Uff. Mr Paolo Alberti for dedicating this event in honour of South Africa's 20th Anniversary of Democracy and Freedom.

The Global Education Festival is indeed a unique international event and it was an honour to receive the Global Education Award in memory of Dr Nelson Mandela.

We look forward to a future collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Makwatse Mokgethi Consul Political